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Property Disclaimer

Salisbury NHS Foundation Trust is committed to providing you with excellent healthcare.  Unfortunately, whilst we are caring for you we are not able to guarantee the safety of your belongings at all times.

The Trust will not accept liability in respect of any loss of or damage to patients’ property and belongings, which remain your responsibility at all times. 

We strongly advise that you do not bring valuables into the hospital and ensure that any valuables brought into the hospital are sent home.

The Trust may consider making a goodwill payment in respect of a valuable item which has been lost or damaged whilst it was in the Trust’s safekeeping provided that a valid receipt is produced to prove that the item was accepted into safekeeping by an authorised member of the Trust’s staff. 
This disclaimer also applies to belongings required for daily living, such as dentures, spectacles and hearing aids.
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